
“Unless the Lord builds the house,
    those who build it labor in vain.”

 Psalm 127:1a
On October 2, 2023 Heartland officially became
the proud owners of the building at 717 N.
Main! The Lord has truly been moving in the
work at Heartland PCC. Many of you will
remember a letter we sent a few short years
ago declaring Heartland was down to its last
few dollars. Because of people just like you, not
only did we sign the deed for this building, but
we did it DEBT FREE! Praise the Lord for
providing! Now begins the remodel work and
then moving. We hope to be in the building and
operational by the summer of 2024. Thank you
for everyone who has partnered with God to
make this dream come true. Heartland is
excited to better serve our community!
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The Reality of Bleeding Kansas
The name “Bleeding Kansas,” coined in the
mid-1850s, was in response to the violence

due to racial issues of the time. I believe
today we face a repeat of history. Over
12,000 abortions occurred in Kansas in
2022. I believe as history repeats, the

future will hold Kansas guilty of the blood
of the innocent again. Pair this with the fact
that Harvey County has one of the highest
infant mortality rates in Kansas. We realize

It is only together that we, like our
forebears, can see the name “Bleeding

Kansas” come to an end. We are thankful
for you and your commitment to stand with

us throughout this challenging season.  
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A TWICE-PER-MONTH 
CENTER UPDATE EMAIL

Serena has recently joined the amazing
work at Heartland PCC utilizing her

nursing skills. She has partnered with
our nurse manager Michelle in serving

pregnant women in our community. Her
desire to serve and represent Christ has

been a notable addition to the team.
Please welcome her and thank her for
the amazing service she is providing. 

BABY MARIO* IS BORN!

In October we celebrated the birth of Mario. Life is
precious and Mario is enjoying every minute of it. The

Lord answered our prayers in watching over little Mario.
His birth is a testament of God’s grace and provision. *NAME CHANGED FOR CONFIDENTIALITY
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